
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 

Independent Power Producer Program Input 
 
Start Date: March 5, 2019 
End Date: March 31, 2019 
Nunavut              45 sec 

 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) is requesting input from Nunavut residents on the 
development of the Corporation’s upcoming Independent Power Producer 
program.  
 
Further details on the program can be found online at www.qec.nu.ca/customer-
care/independent-power-producer-program.  
 
To submit comments or ask questions about QEC’s Independent Power Producer 
initiative, please contact the Corporation by March 31, 2019, at: 
 
Email:  CustomerCare@qec.nu.ca  
Telephone:  1-866-710-4200  
Letter:  Independent Power Producer Program 
  Qulliq Energy Corporation 
  PO Box 580 
  Iqaluit, NU 
  X0A 0H0 
 
QEC will review all input while determining the final details of the program. Further 
information will be posted on www.qec.nu.ca when available.   

 
### 

Media Contact: 
Catherine Whittaker 
Acting Manager, Corporate Communications 
Qulliq Energy Corporation 
(867) 979-7513 
cwhittaker@qec.nu.ca 
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